
     

 

 

 

 

 

  

This term our theme is: Fairy tales 

Our school value is: Teamwork 

Understanding the World   

We will be learning about the differences between 

light and dark and describing and comparing 

environments. We will look at cold weather as we 

move into winter and how this compares to the other 

seasons. We will also be learning about celebrations. 

We will learn about Bonfire Night and why and how it 

is celebrated. At the end of the term we will discuss 

Christmas and look at how it is celebrated in different 

places around the world. 

 

 

 

Maths 

This term we will continue to work on 

recognising and ordering numbers to 5. 

We will be using our knowledge of 

number to explore calculations by 

finding pairs of numbers that equal 5.  

We will also practise finding 1 

more/less than different numbers.  
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Physical development    

This term we will be continuing to work on 

our gross and fine motor skills. We will use 

balls and beanbags to promote control when 

using equipment and the skills needed for 

games. We will also be moving to music in 

different ways. Library 

We will continue to visit the library on a Wednesday. Please ensure your 

book is returned each week so that a new one can be issued.   

 

Expressive arts and design    

We will be using a variety of 

resources and materials to create 

different models or objects. We will 

also be doing lots of singing and 

dancing in preparation for our 

Christmas Play later in the term. 

PE will continue to be on a Friday for 

Cherries and Apples. Please come to school 

in your PE uniform. 

 

 

Literacy   

This term will focus on familiar stories including; The 

Three Little Pigs, Goldilocks and the Three Bears and 

Little Red Riding Hood. We will learn about the different 

settings and characters and use these as inspiration for 

our own writing. 

 

 


